
Announcement 

Reiterating the precautions for taking official vehicles. The official vehicle service between 
Linkou Campus and the Main Campus is a shuttle service only. For safety reasons, the 
vehicles do not make non-scheduled stops. The number of passengers per vehicle shall 
not exceed the maximum capacity of each vehicle. We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Sincerely, General Affairs, Linkou Campus 

October 28, 2021 


